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Executive Board Meeting: __X__​Fall Meeting ____State Convention  
 
Date:  October 25, 2020 
 
Committee:  President 
 
Charges during this period:  
 *Visit chapters across the state virtually 
 *Work with International as a voting member 
 *Work with AD Hoc committee on plan for future state conventions 
 *Host executive board meeting virtually 
  
 
 
Outcomes:  As we move through Summer and Fall, this has been such a whirlwind 
time.  Every NM Chapter has moved to virtual meetings and everyone is doing 
their very best to keep business moving as usual.  I have done quite a bit of voting 
on things for International, all virtually and through Google Forms which is still 
just so crazy.  The Ad Hoc committee has met each month to work on plans for 
future state conventions and to get a proposal ready to go before the Executive 
Board at the Fall meeting.  I wish that I could say that I feel successful throughout 
all of this but it definitely is comforting to know that sisters around the world are 
going through exactly what we are going through here in New Mexico.  
 
 
Recommendations requiring action by Executive Board: N/A 
 
 
 
 
 
Rationale: N/A 



 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Shawna L. Denney 

DKG New Mexico, President 

 


